
 

 
The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 

We invite you to get involved. 
 
 

Keele Finch Plus A City of Toronto Planning Study 
 

Open House & Public Consultation 
 
 

Keele Finch Plus is a City of Toronto City Planning 
Study about planning for the future of the area and how 
to best leverage investment in subway and light rail 
transit (LRT) for the benefit of the community and city. 
 
Join us at this first public meeting to learn more about 
the Study and to offer your input on what works in the 
area and what could be better in the future. The 
meeting will be led by City Planning and attended by 
Metrolinx and the TTC. We will use your input in 
considering where, how and by how much the area can 
grow. Public spaces, building design, transportation 
choices, community services, infrastructure and 
business growth are all part of this Study. The Study is 
anticipated to take two years to complete. 
 
Sign up for the email list and get more information at: 
 

www.toronto.ca/keelefinchplus 
  
Meeting Details 
 

 
Tuesday, June 21, 2016 
 
4:30 - 8:30 p.m.   Open House 
5:00 p.m.             Presentation                                  

(repeated on the hour) 

 

James Cardinal McGuigan School 
1440 Finch Avenue West. Cafeteria. 
Free Parking. Transit nearby.  
 
This is a mobility device accessible venue.  

  
please turn over … 

  



  

Further Information 
 
If you are interested in Keele Finch Plus but cannot attend this meeting, please visit 
www.toronto.ca/keelefinchplus or contact the City Planner or local Councillors listed below: 
 
 
Matt Armstrong 
Planner, City Planning 
marmstr3@toronto.ca 
(416) 392-3521 
 

 
Councillor Anthony Perruzza 
Ward 8, York West 
councillor_perruzza@toronto.ca 
(416) 338-5335 
 

 
 

You may mail your comments to Matt Armstrong at City Planning Division, Metro Hall, 55 John 
Street, 22nd Floor, Toronto, Ontario, M5V 3C6. 
 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is 
collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information 
potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to 
the Planner listed above. 
 
Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 
 
Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 
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